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INFORMATION NOTE 

 
The meeting will take place in the Economic and Social Council Chamber, in the UN 
Secretariat Building accessible through the gate at 1st Avenue and 45th Street.  
 
Doors will open at 9:30 am on Thursday, 8 February to allow delegates time to find their 
seats.  
 
The meeting will start at 10 am sharp with remarks by the President of the IPU and the 
President of the General Assembly. 
 
Registration 
 
A maximum of six members of parliament (excluding staff) are allowed per delegation.  
 
Each participant must register online.  
 
Travel and Accommodation 
 
Delegations are expected to make their own travel and accommodation arrangements.  
 
UN Entrance Badges 
 
Security arrangements at the United Nations are very strict. Your delegation must request 
your entry badge in advance through your nation’s Permanent Mission to the UN.  
 
Seating & Speaking Arrangements 
 
Simultaneous interpretation will be provided in English, French, Spanish, and Arabic.  
 
All sessions are interactive. Questions or comments based on panel presentations are limited 
to two minutes each. 
 
Delegates wishing to intervene during the session will indicate their desire to speak by 
pressing the button on the desk where they are seated.  
 
Further Information 

Please check the IPU Web site (Events) for the draft programme and other updates.  

For all other inquiries, please write to ny-office@ipu.org  
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